Legal Notice
Town of Clarkson

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the annual financial report (AFR) for the Town of Clarkson for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2024, has been filed with the Office of the New York State Comptroller. The report has been posted to the Town website at www.clarksonny.org and may be examined at the Town Hall, 3710 Lake Rd N, during regular business hours.

Susan Henshaw
Town Clerk/Tax Collector
Town of Clarkson     

